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RICHARD S.RIMANOCZY November 1, 1913

PROGRAM DIRECTOR

Dear Congressman Gore:

We are genuinely sorry to hear that plans
have been made for you that will temporarily make
you unavailable for forum activity. We are booked
tight through November, which makes the ratification
program impossible this month. However, it may be
of some small comfort to know that you have started
a train of events and that we will deal with this
subject in the near future.

The unwieldiness of Constitutional procedure
on foreign policy may have had merit in the 18th and
19th Centuries but it certainly has been an internation-
al headache since 1918.

We appreciate your suggesting this program
and will see that you receive copies if it is poss-
ible to get them to you.

Kindest personal regards.

Very,

©

The Hon. Albert Core
House Office Building
Washington, D. C.
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Dear Nr., Rimanoczy:

Thank you for your letter of November 1.
I am delighted to know that the subject will be
discussed. I hope you saw the editorial in the current
issue of Colliers.

It appears now that the date of my prospective
induction is a little indefinite so whenever you schedule

the program you might give me a buzz in case it fits
in with your plans.

Sincerely yours,
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